March 28, 1943.

Dear Amon,

Needless to say, I was distressed
beyond words to learn that Lieutenant
Amon Carter, Jr. is missing in action
“and I pray that in the not too distant
future you will receive some word that
he is safe.

Please keep me informed of any
developments.

With warmest regards, as always,
I am

Sincerely,

@l O

Mr. Amon Carter Wi/ et I\W /1T
Fort Worth Star—Televrama
Fort Worth, Texas




